
 

08 August 2017 
 
 
RE: Thank you letter 
 
 
Peter Madavhu 
Operations Manager 
ZADNA 
South Africa 
 
 
Dear Mr. Madavhu, 
 
I would like to sincerely thank you and your organization for hosting our recently concluded 
ICANN 59 policy forum in Johannesburg. 
 
Your support and commitment have contributed to yet another successful meeting in South 
Africa. I would like to convey the full satisfaction of the participants, of which an important 
number came from the continent. 
 
I look forward to a continuous engagement with the Internet community in South Africa and the 
African continent. 
 
With my highest regards,  

 
Göran Marby 	
President & CEO, ICANN     
 
 


